
PENPOL FRIENDS ASSOCIATION   

CHRISTMAS COMPETITION 2018 

 

It has become a tradition at our school for the Penpol Friends to 

organise a Christmas competition for the pupils. 

 

This year the PFA would like the children to 

design a Christmas or winter scene.  This 

needs to be A4 in size and can be made using 

any materials including paints, felt tip pens, 

crayons, glitter, collage, etc. 

 

Please could the children bring their entries into school and take 

them straight to class by the closing date of Monday 3rd 

December.  They will then be judged and the winners will be revealed 

during our “Carols Around The Tree” assembly on Friday 7th  

December. 

 

Good luck! 

 

 

 

 


